UNITED STATES con . FWES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION |
631 PARK AVENUE
KING OF "RUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406

JUL 07 1980
Docket No. 30-11539

Upjohn Company
ATTN: John Dolphin, M.D.
Director
1075 First Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Gentlemen:
Subject: Inspection 80-01

This refers to the special inspection conducted by Ms. M. Campbell of this
office on May 22, 1980 of activities authorized by NRC License No. 37-
16721-01 and to the discussions of our findings held by Ms. Campbell with

Or. Crawford and Dr. Walsh of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

The area examined durir g this inspection was limited to a review of your
activities regarding disposal of licensed material. Within this area, the
inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures, interviews

with personnel, measurements by the inspector, and observations by the

inspector. Within this area, the inspection consisted of selective examinations
of procedures and representative records, interviews with personnel, measurements
made by the inspector, and observations by the inspector.

Within tro scope of this inspection, no items of noncompli<nce were observed.

From the discussions conducted during the inspection, it is our understanding
that your Radiation Safety Officer will conduct an audit of your waste

disposal activities to assure compliance with NRC regulations, the instructions
of your waste disposal company, and your internal procedures. The results

of this audit will be reviewed during a subsequent inspection of your
Ticensed prograni.

In accordance with Section 2.79C of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," Pa-t 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and your rv, 'y
will be placed in the Public Document Room.

No reply to this letter is required; however, should you have any questions
concernine .ais inspection, we will be pleased to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

John D. Kinneman, Chief
erials Radiological Protection
Section

8007250072



